
 

 

 
 

 
 

TRANSITIONS EVENT 
 
We know that transitions can be difficult and as such we 
are arranging a transitions event for parents/carer to find 
out more about transitions, how they work, what should 
be done and to get ideas for how to make them positive. 
Representatives from the Start Team, SISS, Educational 
Psychology, Early Years Team, School Transport, 
Sendias, Schools and Health will be attending. There will 
be presentations from different services and 
opportunity for a Question and Answer session. 

5th October 2021. 
Early years-primary and primary-secondary 10.00- 12.00 
Secondary- Post 16, Post 16 onwards 13.00-15.00 
 
This event will be held at The Core, Theatre Square, Touchwood, Solihull. 
Places are limited so please register for a place using the below link:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=DQSIkWdsW0yxEjajBLZtrQAAAAAA
AAAAAAMAAC_dGCBUNktaVjJQVlMxRUFFSkwzWDFHU1QyVkpJQy4u 

 
P 
  
 


